
 

 

 

 

 

“The Transition from childhood to adulthood can be a particular challenge for 

disabled young people and their families”. 

 

The Local Authority, in partnership with 

Carmarthenshire People First and Mencap Cymru 

are holding meetings for parents and carers and young people to talk about their 

views on services. 

 

The listening events will be held on: 

 

  Friday 9th November 

10.00 am – 1.00 pm 

@ The Ivy Bush Hotel, Carmarthen 

SA31 1LG 

& 

Wednesday 14th November 

10.00 am – 1.00 pm 

@ The Diplomat Hotel, Llanelli 

SA15 3PJ 

 

 
For more information, or to book a place you can contact 

Wayne Armishaw on 01267 232256 ext. 305 or 

mobile: 07532 405979 

or e-mail: wayne.armishaw@mencap.org.uk 
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